
With Christmas only a few weeks away, many of you will be

using social media to share with friends and family. Being on

social media is a great way to show others how much fun    

you’re having, but it is important that we know how to use

these apps safely and securely. Follow these tips to help your

children. 

HTTPS://STMGTMRY.BHAM.SCH.UK/ESAFETY.HTM

In schol we follow the SMART rules for online safety.
Remind your children of these at home. 

Useful Websites
www.internetmatters.org
www.saferinternet.org.uk
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Enjoy a tech-free Christmas...


